
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

*** PARENT VOLUNTEER REQUEST *** 

Are you looking for some fun every second Tuesday and/or Wednesday? Do think students would like to 

have a dairy product and a fruit or vegetable? Then we NEED you! 

We are looking for a small team of 3-5 parents who would help us with the following tasks: 

• Wash a piece of fruit/vegetable for every child 

• Place one dairy product and one piece of fruit/vegetable into a tray for each student in a 
division. 

• Deliver the tray of items to each classroom and teachers will return it to the staffroom 
afterwards. 

Please contact Mr. Thompson directly if you are interested in this great opportunity 

tthompson@sd61.bc.ca 

• Nov. 5 
o PAC Bottle Drive 

• Nov. 8 
o PAC Meeting 7pm 

• Nov. 10 
o Remembrance Day Assembly 

• Nov. 13 
o Remembrance Day Stat – School closed 

• Nov. 20 
o Professional Development Day – No School for students 

• Dec 13 
o K, K/1, 1/2 classes and Strings Winter Concert – 1:30pm 

• Dec 21 
o 2/3, 3/4, 4/5 classes and Choir Winter Concert – 1:30pm 
o Report Cards Home 

• Dec 22 
o Last day of classes before Winter Break 

• Jan 8 
o Classes resume after Winter Break 

 

News from Our Wonderful PAC 

Thank you so much for your amazing support of our Community Value Books Fundraiser.  Our amazing 

PAC has been working hard to fulfill these orders.  Today is our order deadline.  If you have not yet 

returned the book or paid for it please ensure it gets back to us by Monday. 

Option 1:  Buy the book that went home, send us an e-transfer or cash for $35 
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Option 2: Return the book (they are #'d for each student so we know who has returned to date 

Option 3:  Order additional books, just send in cash (with division # and child name) or send us 1 

etransfer for the full order with division # and child name.   

Community Values has graciously given us another week to wrap up orders, so please ensure they are 

back to us by Monday of next week if you haven't already done so.  Reminder - these are not free books 

and we must pay for all that have not been returned. 

Loonie Emporium: We are still looking for a parent or two to take the lead in organizing this 

awesome community building event for this December. If you would like details or are potentially 

interested, please contact PAC at connect@quadrapac.net. 

Bottle Drive: Our local Domino's has graciously stepped up and sweetened the pot for our 

bottle drive volunteer(s) this coming weekend. We have FREE pizza vouchers to use for a meal. 

However...We are still urgently seeking a parent lead to take on the collection of bottles at the 

school on Sunday, November 5, from 10-2:30 or even a part of the day. If you can help, please 

contact PAC at connect@quadrapac.net. 

Next PAC Meeting on Wednesday, November 8th, from 7:00 to 8:30: Our next PAC meeting is this 

coming Wednesday, and we hope you can join! There is some really important stuff on the agenda, 

including approval of the budget for this year! Please see this link for the full Agenda and join us on 

Zoom at https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2505145143.  

Wishing you and your families a wonderful weekend! 
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